
        
 

INVITATION TO PROSPECTIVE AND  CURRENT GOODS – AND SERVICES 

PROVIDERS REGISTERED ON THE PREFFERED SUPPLIERS DATABASE OF 

BEAUFORT WEST AND CENTRAL KAROO DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY  

 

NEW PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT REGULATIONS, 2011 AND UPDATING OF 

THE WESTERN CAPE SUPPLIER DATABASE 

 
The Beaufort West- and Central Karoo Districk Municipality in partnership with Department of Economic 

Development & Tourism are hosting an information session to create awareness to all suppliers in the Central Karoo 

District regarding the New Preferential Procurement Regulations and the Western Cape Supplier Database. 

 

The Preferential Procurement Regulations, 2011, as published in Government Gazette, No R. 502 of 8 June 2011, 

becomes effective on 7 December 2011.  

 

As from 7 December 2011, it will be required of all Bidders to submit a BBBEE Certificate to form part of their 

supporting documents when submitting bids for Closed Quotations and Tenders. Bidders who do not submit a BBBEE 

Certificate with their bids will not be disqualified as a result thereof, but no preference points can and will be awarded 

to such a Bidder. 

 

BBBEE Certificates can only be obtained from SANAS acredited verification. The Municipality does not issue 

BBBEE Certificates.  

 

As of 01 April 2012, the Provincial Government of the Western Cape and municipalities may only deal with 

businessess duly registered on the Pronvicial Government: Western Cape Supplier Database. In this regard, the 

Beaufort West Municipality, Cetral Karoo District Municipality and Department of Economic Development & 

Tourism are embarking on a information session to create awareness to all suppliers.  

 

Venue and date for information session are as follows: 

 Venue:    Kwa Mandlenkosi Community Hall 

  Date:      05 December 2011 

  Time:     12:00 till 15:00  

 

Representatives from certain varification agencies, local accaountants and auditors, Department of Transport & Public 

Works, Western Cape Supplier Database, Beaufort West- and Central Karoo District Municipality will be part of the 

presentation team and will also provide assistance regarding the registration process. 

 

For more information please contact Mrs. Senèl Pothberg (senel@beaufortwestmun.co.za ) at telephone 

number: 023 4 14 8100 or Mrs. Lizette Strümpher (manager@skdm.co.za) at telephone number: 023 449 1000. 

 

Mr J Booysen       Mr S Jooste 

Municipal Manager      Acting Municipal Manager 

Beaufort West Municipality     Central Karoo District Municipality 
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